Cranbourne South PRIMARY SCHOOL

Positivity, Persistence, Pride, Passion

239 Pearcedale Road, Cranbourne South VIC 3977 P: 9782 2999 F: 9782 2656 cranbourne.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au www.cranbournesouth.vic.edu.au



Changes to Booklist/Stationery Provider

Dear Families.

School Council has engaged with multiple suppliers and have endorsed the use of a different booklist/stationery provider, and in doing so have outsourced the entire process.

Campion Education will be managing our booklist for 2022 onwards. Orders must be placed directly on Campion Education's website. Orders will not be placed through the school.

2022 Stationery lists for each year level are being finalised and more information will be provided in due course.

TIMELINE:

- Monday, October 4, 2021: Stationery packs will be available for ordering from the first day of term 4.
- Friday, December 17, 2021, Orders close on the last day of term 4.
- All orders received during the timeframe above will be delivered directly to the classroom, ready for the first day of term 1, 2022.

IMPORTANT NOTE:

• Any orders placed **AFTER** 17 December, 2021 will incur a \$5.95 delivery fee, to be delivered to your nominated address. The entire package must be brought to school on the first day of 2022.

Parent Payments for 2022 (previously called school fees) for Essential Student Learning Items, Optional Items and any Voluntary Contributions will be provided 6 weeks before the end of year (per the Department of Education's recommended timeframe).

School Council has made the decision to provide Booklist information and Parent Payments separately, so that families do not have to pay a lump sum by a single date.

If you have any questions, please contact School Council by email cranbourne.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au

Yours sincerely,

Jodi Price School Council President on behalf of School Council Cranbourne South Primary School

August 9, 2021